
 

 

 Dear Client, 

 

At FOREX24 GLOBAL, looking after your personal data has always been 

really important to us, we wanted to let you know that we've recently updated 

our Privacy Policy in accordance with the forthcoming General Data 

Protection Regulation that will come into force on 25 May 2018. We believe 

you should always know what data we collect from you and how we use it. 

The General Data Protection Regulation – or GDPR for short – is designed to 

give you more control over how your data is used. 

If you'd like to find out more about FOREX24 GLOBAL Privacy Policy, 

please click here. 

We'd like to keep in contact with you in the future to send you information that 

we believe will be of interest to you. Do you want to keep receiving helpful 

information from us by email? 

• I would like to receive updates by email about products and services, 

news, announcements and invitations to events from FOREX24 

GLOBAL and Affiliates. 

• I have read  FOREX24 GLOBAL Privacy Policy, which explains how my 

personal data is used and agree that FOREX24 GLOBAL uses my 

personal data in accordance with such notice. 

• I am aware that I can withdraw my consent at any time by sending 

"Unsubscribe" in an email to Support@forex24.com. 

• Please note we do not sell or rent your personal data to any third parties 

unless we specifically inform you of such action at the time of obtaining 

your consent. 

https://www.forex24.com/about-us/legal-documents/privacy-cookies-policy/
mailto:Support@forex24.com


If you are happy to remain on our database and to continue to receive 

communication from  FOREX24 GLOBAL you do not need to take any action. 

 

If however, you do not wish to receive any communications from us in the 

future or if you would prefer that we delete your data, please advise us by 

sending an email to Support@forex24.com. 
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